
Mary “Gerry” Finneren 
(d.  May 20, 2011) 
 
Mary “Gerry” Finneren, 90, of Farmington Hills, died early Friday morning, May 20, 2011. 

 
Mary is survived by John, her beloved husband of 65 years. She was the loving mother of Juliann Ross 
(the late Douglas) of Farmington and John Jr. (Jacqueline) Finneren of Caseville. She was the 
cherished grandmother of three grandchildren, Phil (Kim) Hanushek of Fort Mill, S.C., Sarah (Russ) 
Nichols of Deckerville and Kathryn (Aaron) Hessling of Bad Axe; seven great-grandchildren, Brody, 
Josh, Alexis and Noel Hanushek, Cheyanne and Jordan Nichols, and Patrick Hessling; and one brother. 
She was preceded in death by three siblings. 

 

The Reverend Fr. Loren O’Dea presided over a funeral service Monday, May 23, 2011 at the Heeney-

Sundquist Funeral Home in Farmington. Interment followed at Holy Sepulchre Cemetery, Southfield. 

 

Memorial tributes are suggested to Our Lady of Sorrows Church, 23815 Power Road, Farmington, MI 

48336. 

 

 


